ETA TAU CHAPTER

BETA SIGMA PHI

BETA SIGMA PHI

In Nov., the Eta Tau chapter met at Pat Little's for our first meeting. Ruth Pedherney has all the necessary information for friendly venturing a chapter in Perth or Smith's Falls. Barb Purdy received information for the June"Wheels and Roses" Windsor convention.

Chris Landon, education chairman for the Rideau-Elgin Branch
of the Canadian Cancer Society,
has contacted us regarding another Breast Self-Examination
Clinic in the spring. We plan to
work for this again with the
co-operation of the Rideau Lakes
Civinettes. Barb Purdy will contact Chris further on this.

As part of Judy Timpany's program, each member was asked to fill out a questionaire of the things we like to do best. We also rated a list of ten situations which most upset us.

Our disco Dance Party at Pedherney's was a great success. Helen and Mendel McEwen and Nancy and George Sheffield joined usrias special guests.

Roma Wing opened her Westport home for our second meeting with Patricia Bates and Mary Prevost as guests. The membership voted to donate equally to the Elgin and the Westport Nursery Schools. Ruth reported on a letter received in thanks for our donation to a child's dental work.

Cont'

HASKINS MOTORS

GOODYEAR TIRE SPECIAL

WE HAVE THE NEW SUMMER AND WINTER TIRE

TIEMPO

AND NO ONE CAN BEAT OUR PRICES

THIS DEAL LASTS AS LONG AS STOCK LASTS

TIRE BALANCER

WE HAVE A NEW COMPUTERIZED TIRE BALANCER

"give us a try"

CROSBY, ONTARIO

272-2863

Barb Purdy encouraged as many members as possible to attend the Red Cross meeting at R.D.H.S. Final plans were made for the lunch booth at the craft market.

Roma's program on "leisure" touched on the emotional and physical benefits we receive from time we make to enjoy leisure. Roma's guest, Mary Prevost, displays and sells jewellery in her spare time. Mary demonstrated various pieces for the membership.

The lunch booth at the Rideau Crafts market enjoyed a very successful day again this year. The drafting depart-

ment of R.D.H.S. made signs to guide people to The Eatery, where Marjorie McCann outdid herself again making meat pies. Over 300 pies were consumed and the zucchini loaf sold out early. All members manned the booth with courtesy and expertise, and we would like to thank the public for supporting us by their attendance and encouraging us with their compliments. We hope we'll see everyone again next year at what appeared to be a TOP NOTCH Craft Fair. Special thanks to Brys Scovil, Craft Fair Convener, for allowing us to participate.

Bargain unction

HARLEM ROAD PORTLAND, ONTARIO PHONE 272-2734

OPEN SEVEN DAYS A WEEK DECEMBER 5th TARM 24th
WEEK DAYS TIL 9 PM

SHOP BARGAIN JUNCTION FOR CHRISTMAS VALUES

JEANS SWEATERS UNDERWEAR SHIRTS VESTS

GLOVES

SKI JACKETS
PARKAS
WORKWEAR
WINTER BOOTS
SNOW SUITS
WORK BOOTS

TOYS GAMES. BOOKS MODELS

DOLLS

PUZZLES

RADIOS POTS & AMS DISHES NIC NACS WATCHES JEWELLERY

JUST TO MENTION A FEW!